Sent: 05 October 2014 20:57
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning application on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning application (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Phil pearson
	

	Address 1:
	3 cherry trees
	

	Address 2:
	Kidlington road
	

	Town:
	Islip
	

	Postcode:
	Ox5 2 ss
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Dear sir/ madam, Re noise/vibration protection on new rail line in Islip (case no: 14/00204/DISC) I am writing to you to register my grave concern that chiltern railways do not wish to comply with the conditions linked to their planning approval, specifically condition 19. On the section of the line that runs through the centre of Islip, immediately behind the back of our house and alongside the school, I feel it is critical that they implement the measures that were a condition of the original consent. It is concerning that Chiltern's request is based on data which may be flawed and therefore misleading. Regards Phil
	


